
Tuesday 8 June 2021 
1.00pm-2.30pm on Zoom

Email andy.mcgowan@caringtogether.org by Thursday 3 June to reserve your space.

Carers Week 2021 - an event 
for Norfolk’s parent carers

Earlier this year, we spoke and listened to parent carers 
to understand how they are coping with their caring 
responsibilities and what support they feel they might need.

As part of the aim of Carers Week to make carers ‘Visible and Valued’, this is 
the opportunity for parent carers and professionals who work with parent 
carers/families to come and hear what parent carers had to say, and more 
importantly help us identify what needs to happen next.

This event is being organised by the multi-agency parent carers steering group.
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